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EULAR EMEUNET support programme for Ukraine 

 

The European Alliance of Associations for Rheumatology (EULAR) is very concerned about the 

situation in Ukraine, and it condemns Russia’s unacceptable act of aggression towards the country. 

As hospitals are being attacked and access to medical aid is interrupted, EULAR wants to respond to 

this humanitarian crisis and particularly support the Ukrainian people with rheumatic and 

musculoskeletal diseases (RMDs), who need urgent treatment and assistance.  

 

Together with EMEUNET, the Emerging EULAR Network, EULAR has developed a support 

programme for young Ukrainian rheumatologists, enabling them to take up their profession, 

maintain and further develop their skills, and provide care to a range of patients, including particularly 

displaced Ukrainian RMD patients. Across Europe, Ukrainian rheumatologists or rheumatologists in 

training can apply for this programme, sponsoring their employment in one of EULAR’s various 

partner hospitals or institutes. EULAR will fund up to 20 such positions, allowing for a stable income 

for a Ukrainian physician who had to flee their country, and securing medical treatment for Ukrainian 

refugees with RMDs. EULAR will provide € 500,000 for this purpose. 

 

What:    Funding programme for displaced Ukrainian physicians 

Who can apply:  Hospitals or medical institutions (employers) in countries with many displaced   

Ukrainian refugees 

Target group:   Ukrainian rheumatologists, focus on rheumatologists in training 

How much:   20.000 – 30.000 EUR/year for each employment 

Partners:  tbd 

 

Please send your application to eular@eular.org 
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